
From: Schultz, Adam
Sent: 10/16/2012 11:30:45 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&EAL4106-E

Hi Meredith,

I just signed off on PG&E’s AL 4106-E this morning. My apologies that I didn’t get to this 
within 30 days of filing as I was out of the country.

I told our Tariff Unit that PG&E would probably appreciate it if they could process this one 
quickly so that our systems show the AL has been approved.

Just a heads-up.

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692
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